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Dear Prayer Partners, Friends, and Loved Ones, 

 

 

SOME OF THE 

NICARAGUAN PASTORS  

 

REFRESHMENTS FOR 
PASTORS  

 

WE SAW HUNDREDS OF 
THESE TAXIS IN TIPITAPA  

 

ONE PASTOR SAID THANK 
YOU FOR LOVING MY 

COUNTRY 
 

 

ARTURO HUDSON A CAB 
DRIVER WHO WAS LED TO 

CHRIST 
 

 

WITH RIGO AND LAURA ON 
LAKE MANAGUA 

  

 
CATHEDRAL DESTROYED IN 
1972 WHEN THE EARTH 
SHOOK "OUR" NICARAGUA 
 

  

 

Our time in Nicaragua was very busy and very fruitful.   Pastors 

from other parts of the country attended the seminar and they are 

already planning a much larger seminar so we can reach many 

more in Nicaragua with the message that through prayer their 

country can be won to Christ. 
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HISTORY 

In December of 1972 we took a short trip to Texas from our 

ministry in the market place of San Jose, Costa Rica.   This two-

month trip was to help us prepare to move to Managua, Nicaragua 

the first of February to begin a market place ministry to the 

thousands in their very large central market.   At 12:35am on 

December 23rd (while we were in Ft Worth) Managua suffered a 

horrible earthquake (25,000 died) which destroyed "our" market 

place and left it on fire for 4 1/2 days.   We were never able to start 

a ministry to the lost in that market place.   We were broken 

hearted that we had not stood in the "Gap" (Eze 22:30-31) for 

Managua.   We then moved to San Salvador, El Salvador but we 

had learned that we could by faith intercede for a city and a nation 

by asking our heavenly Father to spare that people until we could 

share Christ with them.   The night we arrived San Salvador, God 

woke us up twice with strong earthquakes which did no damage.   

We praised His name for honoring our intercession for our new 

country and thanked Him for showing us how He had answered us 

by letting us feel those two quakes.   Are you standing in the Gap 

for your city or country?  

 

We had a very important meeting in San Jose with several leaders 

who are planning a very large event for the 27th of January.   We 

will teach our seminar and exhort several thousand Costa Rican 

Christians to, through prayer, become witnesses of God's grace 

shown to us through His Son.   How we desire to see every "Tico" 

come to Christ. 
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In less than 24 hours we leave our beloved Costa Rica for Texas 

and then Arizona where we will preach and testify of our Lord's 

love and faithfulness to answer our prayers.   In each of these 

states we are available to preach morning, noon, or night of God's 

greatness.   Call Ken McGovern at (817) 481-0095 if you have a 

place or time where God can use us.    

 

THANKFUL FOR ANSWERED PRAYER 

• We have seen His hand upon us in the preaching and teaching 

of His word and through seeing a taxi cab driver accept Christ. 

• We were physically able to make this trip.   We both left San 

Diego with various medical problems but He has allowed us to 

fulfill each opportunity of ministry. 

• We had enough money to make this trip and to be used of Him. 

 

PRAYERS NEEDED: 

• Between today and the 18th of December we are at home only 5 

days.   God must provide us strength and health if we are to 

finish what He has called us to do before year's end. 

• We are still short necessary funds for our very important trip to 

Santa Cruz, Bolivia (WE LEAVE IN 20 DAYS).   Because of 

finances Judy may not accompany me on this trip.   Everyone 

has challenged us to not have a 69-year-old travel out of the 

country alone and more importantly, Judy is a much needed 

travel companion and prayer warrior with a love for the people 

that they immediately respond to. 
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• We will be speaking in various churches in Texas and Arizona 

and believe that God has given us a message for Christians in 

America. 

• We will have three large meetings (Costa Rica, Guatemala, and 

Nicaragua) soon after the first of the year.   Pray that He will 

provide all that is necessary to have the greatest impact on 

each country. 

Thank you, for all each of you have done to give us the opportunity 

to be used of God to bless thousands. 

 

Your for Souls, especially in Latin America, 

 

Charles and Judy Moore  Rigoberto and Laura Vega 

8687 Lemon Ave #2   San Jose, Costa Rica 

La Mesa, CA 91941  

mocb@aol.com 

 

Pictures of previous seminars can be found on this web site 

http://www.moorereport.com 


